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^ A D D R E S S O F F I C I A L C O R R E S P O N D E N C E 
^ f t T O T H E B O A R D 

December 8, 194-1 

Dear Sir: 

On pages 116-12? of the February 191; 1 Federal Reserve 
Bulletin, the name, official title and principal business affili-
ation of each director of the Federal Reserve Banks and Branches 
was shown. This list was prepared from the directors' biograph-
ical sketches on file with the Board. Subsequent to the publi-
cation of this list, the Board's attention was called to the 
fact that a number of the official titles of the directors were 
incorrect, which apparently was the result of several of the 
directors' official titles having been changed without the Board 
having been notified thereof, as requested in its letter 

(X-9i'70) of January 29, 19^6, 

In order to avoid any errors in the list to be pub-
lished in the February 19L.2 Federal Reserve Bulletin, it m i l be 
appreciated if you will review the titles and principal business 
affiliations of the directors of your Bank and branches, if any, 
and notify the Board not lat°r than January 20, 19!'2 of any 
changes that should be made therein. 

Very truly yoi-rs, 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary, 
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